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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-25-0025-O 

 

We received an allegation that an NSF reviewer used generative AI to write a review for a 
Graduate Research Fellowship Program (GRFP) panel.  

We sent a Management Advisory to NSF suggesting it clarify the appropriate and 
acceptable uses of AI in the proposal review process.  

This case is closed with no further action taken.   
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